
 

 
February 2, 2024 
 
 

Riverside - Albert BOIL WATER 
ORDER LIFTED 

 
 in 

Riverside-Albert; and it is safe to drink water directly from the tap. 
 
The order was put in place due to an unexpected water main break.  As 
required by Public Health, we have had two days of clean samples. 
 
Thank you to those affected for your patience during this boil order. 
 
Scott Reid 
Director of Operations 
Village of Fundy Albert 


